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1.3 List of Interested Agencies

Comment 1.3-1-PHT: The Dutchess County Wastewater Authority has not been
listed as an interested party. As chairman of the WW committee I think it is
important to involve them early on. [Darlene Riemer, November 17, 2007 Public
Hearing Transcript, page 114]

Response 1.3-1-PHT: The Dutchess County Wastewater Authority has been
listed in Section 1.3 as an interested agency.

Comment 1.3-2-44: The Dutchess County Water and Wastewater Authority
submitted a letter to the Town Planning Board pointing out the Authority’s
continuing involvement with the Town’s Wastewater Committee in working to
create a sewer district for the hamlet of Amenia. In light of that and the fact that
the project’s wastewater treatment plant would play a role in the operation of the
potential sewer district, the Authority notes that it should have been listed as an
Interested Agency in the DEIS and it was not. [Edward J. Mills, Dutchess County
Water and Wastewater Authority, Letter, October 31, 2007]

Response 1.3-2-44: Please see Response 1.3-1-PHT.

The Chazen Companies
September 16, 2008





